
NOTICE – Temple Israel Cemetery Access Restriction 

Temple Israel Cemetery  

There was a slip in the Spring Hill Cemetery near the Temple Israel section. No 

graves or plots in the Temple Israel Section were affected. However, two of the 

roads used for access to the Temple Israel section are blocked due to repair work 

in an adjacent section of the Spring Hill Cemetery. Access is limited.  Plan 

accordingly.  

Please be advised that two of the roads serving the Temple Israel Cemetery – the 

upper road along the boundary, and the middle road inside through the cemetery 

– are closed to traffic because of work that is being done to repair a slip in an 

adjacent section of the Spring Hill Cemetery. There are cones marking the 

restricted access area, and construction vehicles blocking these two roads as they 

lead out of the Temple Israel Cemetery to the west so there is no passage on 

them. 

It is unknown at this time how long these repairs will take. 

The lower (third) road inside the Temple Israel Cemetery is open to traffic. Please 

be advised that this road is a cul-de-sac with a turning loop at the end (no exit to 

the west), which takes you back out through the pillars that mark the entrance to 

the Temple Israel Cemetery where you enter. 

Photos show the area of the road blockages.  

If you wish to visit a grave in the upper portion of the cemetery, you will need to 

park just inside the pillars and walk to that section, or park on the lower road and 

walk up the hill to the gravesite. 

This notice Is being sent to inform anyone who might be thinking of visiting the 

Cemetery of the situation. The situation is being addressed. We will let you know 

when it is resolved.  

Thank you.  

Cemetery Committee 

 


